
 With the holidays around the corner and many of you who might be traveling, entertaining family or friends, 
attending parties, sending out cards, reaching out to friends old and new,  or just busy  getting ready for the 
Holidays, the ACC will be skipping the 3rd Wednesday in December. Regarding the first meeting in January, it 
will be the 8th of January due to 1st being News Year Day and being the first Wednesday of the month.  
 
With that please announce / communicate this to your Neighborhood Board and residents at your neighborhood 
meetings or.....  Also, communication will appear to all KR residents via the Royal Times on the ACC notice 
page and appear in the November and December issues with the same info.   
Thank you all for the work you do and please if you have any questions, please reach out to anyone on the 
ACC committee or myself. 
 
 
 
 Special dates to remember for ACC Application’s - November thru January 
 
ACC will meet Wednesday, Nov 6 and 20th 
 
Application needed by Thursday Oct 31 and November 14 
 
THEN we will ONLY meet once in December on December 4th 
 
Application needed by Wednesday November 27th – 
 
If any Fast Track are needed during this time - we will address those 
 
“HAPPY NEW YEAR 2020” 1st ACC meeting will be Wednesday January 8th 
 
Applications needed January 3rd, 2020 
 

ACC Holiday Dates: 


